

STATE CUSTOMS COMMITTEE OF THE REPUBLIC OF AZERBAIJAN CHAIRMAN

2 Inshaatchilar ave., Baku city, AZ1073

E-mail: international@customs.gov.az

Tel.: (99412) 404-22-24, 404-22-52 Faks: (99412) 404-22-25, 404-22-27

« 04» 07

_2018 year

Nº 100-13/01-23/010048

Director General National Customs Bureau Oriental Republic of Uruguay

Mr. Enrique Canon Pedragosa

Dear Mr. Pedragosa,

I am writing to you to sincerely congratulate you on your re-election as the Chairman of the Customs Co-operation Council during its 132nd Session, which was on June 30, 2018 in Brussels, Belgium.

Allow me to offer you my best wishes for further success in your work during the chairmanship.

You wouldn't have achieved this without hard work, professionalism and perseverance. The trust placed in you for the second time demonstrates the high evaluation of your previous efforts and achievements.

I would also like to take this opportunity to express my personal gratitude for your engagement and support in strengthening bilateral cooperation between our customs administrations.

I wish you all the best in your chairmanship for the Customs Co-operation Council.

Sincerely yours,

Multo

Safar Mehdiyev

Executor: Elchin Gulamov Tal: (99 412) 404 22 00 (extension - 0603)